
Dues Reminder 

Dear Granite Hills lot owners, 

This is a friendly reminder that Granite Hills Home Owners Association Membership Fees are 

due on March 01, 2022.  Fees for this year are $50.00.  If you have not received your statement, 

please contact us. 

Cheques should be made out to: 

Granite Hills Home Owners Association 

and sent c/o 

904-180 Tuxedo Ave. 

Winnipeg,  MB R3P 2A6 

 

Alternatively, payment may be via e-transfer.  Please contact us for more information. 

 

We thank you for supporting your association. 

Warm regards, 

GHHOA executive 


